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Louise Simkin 
Monday, September 15, 2014 11:16 AM 
Natasha letchford; Jennifer Janetka 
FW: Supporting Land Exchange 

Administrative, Information & Privacy Coordinator 
District of North Vancouver 
604-990-2413 

From: Elise Roberts [mailto:eliseroberts@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 11:04 AM 
To: Mayor and Council - DNV 
Subject: Supporting Land Exchange 

Dear Honourable Mayor and Council, 
I cannot attend the public hearing, so I am writing in support of the Rezoning of North 
Vancouver District Land North of East Keith Road from residential to natural parkland. This 
will be a benefit to park users who travel from Bridgeman Park to Inter-river Park and who also 

,lk the trail from Keith Rd . to Mountain Highway. The Keith Road connector will help to 
alleviate east/west traffic. 

I look forward to completion of this entire Seylynn project and hope that cycling and walking 
trails to connect people north of the highway to Park and Ti ldford and Main St. will be 
improved and help to encourage people not to use their cars. We in Lynnmour will pledge to 
help keep this new Parkland area litter free! It will also be a benefit to the resident homes on 
Keith Road who will be impacted by the widening of the road. This will gua rantee more green 
space for them behind their homes which is great. 

Thank you for giving us more parkland! 

Elise Roberts 
Lynnmour 
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Jennifer Janetka 

Louise Simkin 
;,ubject: RE: In support of Rezoning of NVD land north of E Keith 

From: DNV Input 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 12:13 PM 
To: Mayor and Council - DNV 
Subject: FW: In support of Rezoning of NVD land north of E Keith 

The below noted is forwa rded for your information. 

Louise Simkin 
Administrative, Information & Privacy Coordinator 
District of North Vancouver 
604-990-2413 

From: Leslie Myers [mailto:myersleslie@yahoo.ca] 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 11:30 AM 
To: DNV Input 
Subject: In support of Rezoning of NVD land north of E Keith 

I am writing to express my strong support for rezoning of the land north (26 residential lots) of East Keith Rd to Natural Park Land. 

tk you. 
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	Elise Robers

	Elaine Fonseca

	Leslie Myers




